

Positive Place Preschool

Monthly Newsletter

September

Dear parents,

This back to school season is definitely different from years past. With COVID-19 still present we are working our hardest to make our school as safe and healthy as possible. All of our teachers have worked tirelessly to prepare for the start of school. They continue to create a nurturing, engaging and playful environment for their students to thrive in.

Although we are still limited due to our COVID-19 restrictions we are slowly able to bring back some fun events and programs. Our preschool enrichment programs are back this month, Silly Science Lab, Jr. Chefs, and Tiny Tots Story! Silly Science Lab and Tiny Tots Storytime are 8 week programs and Jr. Chefs is a 10 week program. You can sign your child up at the front desk. Please be sure to update emergency contact forms, universal health records and immunizations!

Sincerely,

Jaimie Williams

Director of Early Childhood Education

Birthdays!

Children:

Alejandro

James A.

Mason B.

Kinsley

Amelia

Brody

Jeremiah E

Brooklyn

Staff:

Miss Megan

Mark your calendars

September 6: Closed for Labor Day

September 6: Rosh Hashanah

September 15: Yom Kippur

September 22: First day of Autumn

Holidays

9/2: Coconut Day

9/4: Wildlife Day

9/9: Teddy Bear Day

9/11: Patriot Day

9/12: Grandparent's Day

9/13: Peanut Day

9/16: Play Doh Day

9/18: Cheeseburger Day

9/19: Talk Like a Pirate Day

9/26: Johnny Appleseed Day

Book of the Month

The Night Before Preschool -Natasha Wing

